
Owen “Rabbit” Pointer 
  
Owen “Rabbit” Pointer has been running the iconic Broome Crab Races for 
over 21 years to assist Broome Not for Profit organisations every Sunday night 
from Easter School Holiday’s through to the end of October. 
 
During the past 21 years, over $400,000+ has been raised for Broome based 
NFP’s, with the Lions Club and the Lioness Club having been invited to assist 
Rabbit numerous times during the season; for which he attends to all of the 
preparation and costs and all the charity does is help sell the raffle tickets and 
help out on the night and half the proceeds go to the charity, with the other 
half being used for prize money. 
 
Rabbit gets none of the funds and covers all of the costs and he has been doing 
this as his contribution to the many worthy causes in Broome and without his 
vision and continued actions, the Broome community would be far the worse. 

 
Those in the photo, from left to right: Reg Ripp President Lions Club of Broome, 
Owen "Rabbit" Pointer and Broome Shire President Ron (Sos) Johnston. 
 


